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Dear Animal Lovers on Koh Samui,                                                                             April 2009

On April 1st, we celebrated our 10th Dog and Cat Rescue Center Samui anniversary. A big Thank You to everyone
who helped to make this party a success! Thank you to Richie Newton (the ELVIS of Koh Samui) for the great 
entertainment and everyone who came to visit us on our special day! A special THANK YOU to the SOS-ladies 
for their generous donation of 25,000 Baht, handed over by Sue from the Poppies and also to Khun Goya and 
Khun Gop from the Tongsay Bay who donated an amazing 20,000 Baht to the DRCS. 

Our special Thanks to Linda, president of the Expats Club and Expats members Marco & Nicole who organized 
the Raffle and Art Auction at the Clubs Party at Nikki Beach on April 3rd.  
The Expats Club raised a significant funding of 83,500 Baht with ticket sales and auction item donations. We wish 
to express a huge Thank You to all the donors of the Raffle and Art Auction as without them, none of this would 
have been possible. It was overwhelming for us to experience such support from islanders and residents. 

A lot of the collected donations we used to cover the cost for building our own water supply (800 meter water line, 
3 days building with an excavator, new water pump, government fee) at the big shelter in Baan Taling Ngam. 

Operation list March 2009

Dog (Female) Dog (Male) Cat (Female) Cat (Male) Other Total
93 16 16 4 3 132

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we can 
make even more progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-friendly 
have made it a happier and safer place for tourists and everyone living on this island. Our four-legged friends 
are most grateful for your contribution!  

Best wishes
Brigitte


